GENERAL MILLS FOUNDATION

May 20, 2013

Ms. Jessica Kingston

Director of HREEO

City of Saint Paul Department of Human Rights and Equal Economic Opportunity
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

280 City Hall

Saint Paul, MN 55102

Dear Ms. Kingston:

Congratulations on your commitment to celebrate our communities of color. Celebrating
Communities of Color is an initiative designed to help our community embrace diversity.
We had over 200 organizations apply for this grant and yours was one of the 50 selected.

The General Mills Foundation is pleased to make a grant in the amount of $10,000 payable to
the City of Saint Paul Department of Human Rights and Equal Economic Opportunity for the
Saint Paul EMS Academy. We request that this grant be recorded in the name of the General
Mills Foundation and that an acknowledgement of this payment be sent to the Foundation
office, to my attention.

I am the Foundation contact for this grant. If you have questions or need information at any
time, please contact (763) 764-2211. We always welcome observations on the impact this
grant may be having on your program,

Once again, congratulations on your commitment to helping our community celebrate diversity.

Sincerely,

O et

Donna Nicholson Svendsen
Communities of Color Program Manager
General Mills Foundation

p.s. Please share the impact of your organization’s programs on our Foundation’s Facebook page,
General Mills Gives! (www.facebook.com/generalmillsgives).
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